From: Charles Casuscelli

Sent: Monday, 15 November 2021 8:03 AM

To: Portfolio Committee 6

Cc: Siobhan Andrei

Subject: RE: Inquiry into road tolling regimes - Post hearing responses - Due 8 November
2021

HIl Madeleine,

| discussed the question on notice with the GM/CEO of my member Councils and they recommended that the
question be put to Councils that have toll-roads within their jurisdiction where they have been forced to deal with
the economic and environmental impacts of those toll roads on local roads. These Councils are not our member
Councils and in any case it would require a fair amount of effort to do a proper analysis and report as the
information is not readily available.

Cheers

Charles

Charles Casuscelli RFD | Chief Executive Officer
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